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Andrea Gyger

From: Antonette DeLauro Smith 

Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2015 9:15 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: No on Internet voting

Our current voting system is already riddled with chances for fraud. Why in heaven's name would we open the 

gates for more fraudulent voting? 

 

Please, stop making it easier for non-citizens and crooks to vote. 

 

Honestly, the number of hardship cases, where a voter could not get a ballot through the USPS is so ridiculously 

small, it makes this proposal another example of the tale wagging the dog. 

 

I strongly object to Rule 16.21 (C) 

 

Antonette Smith 

 

 

 




